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COMMUNITY FUNDING SCHEME 

The Shire is inviting applications to the 
Community Funding Scheme for eligible 
projects in the 2018/19 financial year.  

There are three categories to consider 
including: 

Quick Grants (up to $500) 

- Available year-round for small ad-hoc 
projects or event support 

- Aim to provide confirmation of financial 
assistance within 14 days of application 
submission 

Community Grants (over $500 & up to $ 10,000) 

- Awarded for projects delivered in the 
2018/19 financial year  

- Aim to support projects which provide a 
positive social return to the community  

Development Grants (over $10,000 single 
amount or recurrent up to three years)  

- Awarded for larger expansion projects which 
may extend up to three years. 

- Are awarded support Shire objectives in 
providing  long term benefit to the community 

Applications close on Friday the 11th May. 

Grant application packs are available from  

www.sdwk.wa.gov.au  

For further information about the Community 
Grant Scheme or to discuss your application 
please contact the Shire Community 
Development Officer on 08 9191 0999 or email 
grants@sdwk.wa.gov.au   

 

 

WHARF UPGRADE PROJECT 

The maintenance upgrades to the Derby Port 
are continuing with the work on the southern 
abutment expected to be completed by the end 
of April. 

This will reinstate road train access and 
eliminate the requirement to back individual 
trailers onto the wharf via the northern 
abutment.  

The Shire recognises the challenges this has 
brought to users of the wharf and acknowledges 
their cooperation and patience throughout the 
very important works program.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Unfortunately there has been some vandalism 
to the wooden safety rails along the pedestrian 
section of the northern abutment.  This is being 
repaired and the Shire would like reinforce that 
a high degree of safety be observed while on the 
wharf at all times. 
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SHIRE ROADWORKS 

Addressing the Shire road conditions continue 
to be a high priority. There will be future works 
planned following the extraordinary rainfall we 
received during the wet season.  

The works scheduled to be completed in the 
near future include: 

Knowsley St West – full reconstruction of road 
surface:       

- Stage 1 – Marmion St to Fairbairn St to be 
completed by 31 October 2018 

- Stage 2 – Fairbairn St to Heytesbury St to 
be completed 2019/2020 

- Stage 3 – Heytesbury St to Ashley St to be 
completed 2019/2020 

 

SHIRE ROADWORKS 

Sutherland St - full reconstruction of road, kerb, 
crossovers & drains between Loch St and Ord 
St. 

Juld St – full reconstruction of flood damaged 
pavement between Loch St and Stanley St 

Knowsley St East – Pavement repair following 
repairs to water main, just east of Carnarvon St 

Kurrajong Loop – Pavement repair following 
repairs to water main, intersection with 
Bloodwood Cres 

Coolibah Way – Pavement repairs following 
repairs to water main, just east of Ashley St 
and just north of Fitzroy St. 
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